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  April 4, 2020 

April 4, 2020 

Cancellation Notice: 

The “Harold J. "Whitey" Swartz Valor Awards and Service Recognition” and the meeting of the Atlantic County 
Firefighters’ Association scheduled for April 15th, at the training center, has been canceled. 

This is required due to the NJ Governor's Executive Order No. 107, directing all residents to stay at home until further notice 
in order to reduce the spread of COVID-19 infections. This is in the best interest of our community and members and we 
hope to reschedule the awards and service recognition at a later time. 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held at 20:00 on May 20, 2020 in Pomona, Galloway Township and the status of 
that meeting will be communicated during the first week of May. 

 

Attested: 

 

Robert A. Mellon, Secretary 
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